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BODY FOUND IN WOODS 

 
 
On April 28, 2011, at approximately 11:56 A.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department responded to a call in reference to a body being found in the woods 
in the 2100 block of Riverland Road in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Upon arrival, 
officers located a decomposing body in the wooded area. 
 
Investigators believe that the subject was possibly a W/M, 175 to 225 pounds, 
unknown age, and approximately 6 feet tall.  The subject was wearing jeans, a 
long sleeve shirt, and a tie. 
 
Detectives believe that the subject had been deceased three to five days prior to 
being found on April 28, 2011. 
 
The cause of death is still under investigation and investigators are attempting to 
identify the subject. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone who may know the identity of the male to contact 
Detective Jaggers at 954-828-5970 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-
493-TIPS. 
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